™ 4/27/40 Board Hearing
oz AR 2121
Deadline: 3/26/10 by 12 noon

From: Suzanne Hansen & Bobbie Penney <phstchrs@hughes.net>
To: <commientietters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: 3/26/2010 6:50 AM

Subject: Proposed AB2121

To State Water Resources Control Board

It is absolutely essential to us, as residents of the Sea Ranch, that
proposed AB2121 have ho effect on our current water usage. We are
frugal users of water from the Gualala River and respect the need to
assure the health of the river. |f we are allowed less water from the .
river, the effects will be detrimental to public health and fire
suppression and cause extreme deterioration to land values in Sonoma
County.

Ploase be sure that our interests are brought forth and enacted on
April 27, 2010.

Cordially'

Suzanne Hansen and Barbara Penney
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